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A walk for peace was held in the Francisco de Miranda Park, Caracas on October 7, 2017. The walk for 

peace last 2 hours, about 3 Km. We had 18 participants and latter around 50 people joined the walk. The 

purpose was promoting peace with True Parents teachings and accomplishments. 

 

Participants began a collection of more than 50 signatures, agreeing the realization of a world of peace 

centered in God. Participants came from different religions and beliefs. They were united and motivated 

by the message of peace. 

 

Among participants were: the Islamic Community of Caracas, the Anaisha Foundation that promotes the 

ideal woman through true values, FUNCRA Foundation (Skinheads, children with cancer), and the 

Gustavo Team Foundation. 

 

 
 

 

 

 


